

Educator Support & Development Services

2500 South State Street Salt Lake City, Utah 84115-3110

> 385-646-4582 www.graniteschools.org

February 22, 2016

Dr. Martin W. Bates, Superintendent Granite School District 2500 South State Street Salt Lake City UT 84115-3110

Dear Dr. Bates:

The Utah State Board of Education requires that the LAND Trust final reports be approved by the district Board of Education before submitting them to the state. I request that the Board approve the LAND Trust Final Reports as a consent agenda item at the March 1, 2016, Board of Education meeting. Revisions to the final reports have been made based on the comments from the state LAND Trust office. You are invited to review the Final Reports by logging onto www.schoollandtrust.org.

For assistance accessing the reports online, call Sandra Riches in the Resource Development department at 385-646-4574.

Sincerely,

John Welburn

Assistant Superintendent

Educator Support and Development Services